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  Korea Experts Discuss Prospects for Peace 
 
 
London, United Kingdom—Journalists and 
consultants at a UPF webinar shared their 
insights on Korean reunification.  
 

  

  

  

  International Association for Peace and Economic Development 
Webinar Addresses “East Asian Security and International 
Business” 

 
 
United States— Several hundred were in 
attendance for a webinar sponsored by the 
International Association for Peace and 
Economic Development (IAED).  
 

  

  

  

  IAPD Webinar Draws Viewers from 19 Countries 
 
 
Central America and the Caribbean—UPF-
Central America and the Caribbean held an 
Interreligious Association for Peace and 
Development web conference titled “The 
Responsibility of Religious Leaders for Peace 

and Development.”  
 

  

  

  

  100 Experts and Scholars Participate in Osaka ILC with Focus on 
the Korean Peninsula 

 
 
Osaka, Japan—One hundred experts and 
scholars from various fields gathered online for 
an International Leadership Conference (ILC) on 
the Korean Peninsula UPF-Japan co-organized 
with the Institute for Peace 
Policies.  

 

  



 

 

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

APR 15: UPF-EUME's IAPP - Toward Peace in the 

Middle East 

APR 15: UPF-USA's IAPD - Interfaith Prayer for the 

Nation and the World 

APR 17: IAYSP Rally of Hope Youth Festival 

APR 17: UPF-EUME's IAAP - North Korea: Travel Diaries 

APR 17: UPF-Malaysia's IAED - Covid-19: Preparing Your Business for the 

Post Pandemic World and Forging a Sustainable Future 

APR 21: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations - The Kyoto Declaration: Next 

Steps for Civil Society & Faith-Based Organizations 

APR 26: UPF-UK's IAPD webinar - Toward an Undersea Tunnel Connecting 

Japan and Korea 

APR 28: WCLC "Building a Unified Community: The Responsibility of Young 

Clergy - North America & Asia Pacific"  

MAY 2: 6th Rally of Hope 

MAY 28: Webinar Co-hosts: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations and Al-

Liqa Center, Jerusalem 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 
 


